EATON INDUSTRIES OF HOUSTON, INC.

ENERGY OPERATORS

January 9, 1984

Ms. Melba Carpenter

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Eaton Industries of Houston
M. F. Walker Well No. 1
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Carpenter:

As per our recent discussion, enclosed is the deviation survey for the
sidetrack of the referenced well.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the
undersigned.

Yours very truly,

TWX 910-881-1793
EDEC-HEC-HOU 3104 EOLOE, SUITE 200 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77027 [713)627-9764



